

Welcome to The Genuis School!

Dear The Genius School (TGS) Families,

As the Principal of The Genius School, it is my pleasure to welcome our families. We are thrilled your family has chosen our school to provide an engaging, rewarding, and rigorous academic experience for your child(ren). Our staff eagerly awaits to witness their laugher, energy, and enthusiasm for learning!

Over the summer months you will begin to receive information as we prepare to start school in August. Information will be sent via email, phone messages, updated on our website: https://thegeniusschoolindy.org and social media handles: The Genius School Indy (Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter). It is important that you stay engaged with us throughout the summer months so you can receive the latest information.

Enclosed in the letter you will find our school FAQ, school calendar, and information regarding uniforms. We wanted to get the uniform policy out to you as soon as possible so you can prepare. Our school uniform policy strengthens the bond of our school community. Wearing uniforms enhances harmony, unity, and community spirit. For those families that have a demonstrated financial need, you may contact our Director of Community Outreach, Mrs. Brown, to learn more about our voucher application. To supplement the cost of the school uniforms, TGS will provide the polos and basic school supplies to each scholar. We appreciate the investment in your child's success at The Genius School.

Lastly, we know that many of you are looking for a viable high school option for your older scholars. Our partner school, GEO Next Generation High School is also accepting new enrollments and is an excellent option for your high school scholar. In GEO's College Immersion Program, students can take free college courses on a college campus for college credits, while simultaneously earning a high school diploma. If you are interested in enrolling your high scholars in grades 9-12, please contact GEO at (317) 608-6220. This would be an easy way to have your elementary scholars and high school scholars in one building!

If you have any question regarding The Genius School, you may contact us at 930-243-6487 or email us at info@thegeniusschoolindy.org. Have a fantastic summer!

Sincerely,

Shy-Quon Ely II

Head of School

The Genius School

4010 North Sherman Drive

Indianapolis, IN 46226